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Effective July 16, 1996 there will be a new screen format when agencies access the Payroll
Inquiry System through security and a new transaction to end access to the system.

The new screen will show Userid, Groupid, Password, Language and New Password. The
LOGON procedure is still the same and requires the Userid, Password and if applicable, the New
Password.

To LOGOFF of the system the new transaction CESF has replaced CSSF. If CSSF is entered
the message “THE CSSF TRANSACTION IS NO LONGER SUPPORTED-PLEASE USE
CESF” will be displayed on the bottom of the screen.




